March 23, 2020

Dear Rocky Mountain College Students,

We have made the decision to continue with online/alternative instruction through the end of the semester. Your health and welfare are the priority of this College, and we will continue to make our decisions based firmly on this priority.

Though this is an evolving situation and we must observe all current or new local, state, or federal orders, it is our hope to have residence halls, food service, and other essential College functions open for the remainder of the term for those who believe that staying on campus is their best safety decision. But we would like to emphasize that, should you have a safe and appropriate alternative residence, then we encourage you to go there. It is our overall objective that each and every one of you is as safe as possible, and we hope you make the right choice to best assure your well being and the well being of others.

Please take care of yourselves and your loved ones as we weather this time together.

blut flellwith

Sincerely,

Dr. Bob Wilmouth President